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Speed limit reduction along 
Cobah Road, Arcadia 

Community notification 
July 2025 

Transport for NSW acknowledges the Darug people as the Traditional Custodians of the lands on 
which we work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

Transport for NSW (Transport) is 
reducing speed limits in some areas to 
provide a safer road environment for 
pedestrians and other road users. 
Following requests from the Hornsby Shire 
Council, NSW Police and the local community 
regarding speeding in the area, Transport has 
carried out a speed limit review at this location. 
Based on the review and our speed limit 
guidelines, Transport is now proceeding with 
lowering the speed limit along Cobah Road, 
between Arcadia Road and Nollands Road from 
70km/h to 60km/h.  
This reduction will create a consistent speed limit 
along the entire length of the road and bring it in 
line with the NSW Speed Zoning Standards. 

What work are we doing? 
Reducing speed limits in both directions along 
Cobah Road, between Arcadia Road and Nollands 
Road from 70km/h to 60km/h.   
Work includes: 
• removing 70km/h signs

• installing 60km/h signs

• removing the old speeds painted onto the road
• painting the new speeds onto the road.

When and where we’ll be working 
Work will take place over one day shift on 
Thursday 17 July 2025, weather permitting.  

Work hours are 7am to 6pm. 

What will this mean for you? 
For the safety of road users, temporary traffic 
changes will be in place when we are working. 
You may notice: 

• a work zone speed of 40km/h
• workers and vehicles

• traffic controllers and signage
• single lane closures

• noise from machinery and equipment.

Managing our impacts 
• reducing our noise as much as possible

• turning off equipment when not in use.

Please follow the direction of traffic controllers 
and signs and keep to the speed limits. 
Thank you for your cooperation while we carry 
out this important work. 
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Location of work area 

Contact us 

Project Infoline 1800 735 563 
24-hour Construction Response Line
1800 775 465

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

For the latest traffic updates: 
Call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or 
download the app Live Traffic NSW 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/privacy-statement#Your_Privacy 
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